
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 20th April 2020 

 

Good morning everyone,  

 

Normally today I would be saying welcome back as we start a new term at Highfields. 

As you know, that is not the case due to the continuing situation with Covid-19. I 

hope you and all of your family are keeping safe and well.  

 

I hope you have all been able to have lots of fun over the Easter holiday and that you 

haven’t eaten too many Easter Eggs!  

 

Things still feel very strange here, we miss you all massively and can’t wait to get 

back to normal. I’m sure it won’t be too long before we can welcome you all back to 

school.  

 

I’m going to start this term with a maths challenge for you. A little word of warning, 

there is a small catch in this one so it might look quite easy for some of you but look 

very carefully! I will share the answer with you in my letter on Friday.  

 

Mr Dyson’s maths challenge. 
 

 
 

Challenge 1: What is the value of a caterpillar, an apple, and a branch? 

Challenge 2: Solve the final question.  

 

Take care everyone, see you soon.  

 

Mr Dyson 


